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           Notice Regarding Listing Schedule of A Portfolio Company 
Tokyo -- July 4, 2022 -- Taipei-based Gorilla Technology Group Inc.(“Gorilla”), a portfolio 
company of Asteria Vision Fund Ⅰ,L.P. (AVF-1), has filed an application to be listed on the 
Nasdaq stock exchange in the U.S. Although Gorilla earlier announced that it plans to list its 
shares between April and June 2022, it is still being examined by the Securities and Exchange 
Commission (SEC) as of today. According to information disclosed by Global SPAC Partners 
Co., the acquiring company, on July 1 (U.S. time) announced that if the company receives 
approval from the SEC before an extraordinary general meeting of its shareholders to be held 
on July 13, the company will seek approval of a merger with Gorilla at the meeting so that its 
shares will be listed on the Nasdaq on the next business day. If the SEC approval comes later 
than that, Global SPAC Partners will propose an extension of deadline at the meeting to 
complete SPAC deal and convene an extraordinary general meeting of shareholders on Augst 
13 in view of the ongoing examination by the SEC.  
Although the SEC is still reviewing Gorilla’s listing on the Nasdaq, there are no problems with 
the listing process. If there is a disclosure in the U.S. regarding future prospects, Asteria will 
disclose it as soon as possible. 
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For the press enquiries, please contact Masumi Koizumi of Asteria’s PR and IR department.  
TEL: +81-3-5718-1297 / Mobile: +81-80-7716-9841 (Koizumi) / E-mail: press@asteria.com 
 
Asteria is a registered trademark of Asteria Corporation. 
The names of products are registered or unregistered trademarks of individual companies. 
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